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Water Update - May 21, 2019 

On Monday, May 21st, the Board of Selectmen voted to suspend the bottled water distribution 

program due to depletion of the funds provided by Boyd/Precision. 

 

The Department of Public Works will continue to provide water for the Hudson Public Schools. 

The Selectmen are currently investigating the potential of continuing the bottled water program 

for sensitive subgroups. Please continue to check our webpage for updates.  


